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The Area Agency on Aging, PSA 2 invites comments on two Direct Service Waiver requests to the Ohio Department of Aging for FFY 2019.  Rationale for direct provision of services is that the Agency can provide both more efficiently and effectively. We are requesting approval as follows:

1) Healthy U Program:  to allocate $28,115 in Title III-D funds and $73,500 in state Senior Community Services funds to directly provide the health education service (Healthy U). 

2) Nutrition Education:  to allocate $3,320 in Title III-C funds to provide the nutrition education service. In this service the Community Services Manager, our staff dietician, will assist our contracted meal providers with the development of nutrition education materials.


